
Chairperson’s Report of 

 Parent-Teacher Association 2014 - 15 

Dear Father Supervisor, Principal, Parents and Students, 

 Lots of activities were organized by the PTA committee members, 

parent helpers and teachers last year. We hoped that students would love 

the school and life more by participating in different activities happily. 

 What’s more, there were parents’ talks helping them to better 

understand the psychological and physical development of their child, 

and to be a smart parent to tackle teenage problems without great pressure. 

It is hoped that there is support to our students not only at school but also 

at home. 

 There is a close relationship between the PTA and the school. We 

help and give suggestions on improving school facilities or teaching 

pedagogy in order to provide a better environment for the development of 

our students. 

 Cooperation and trust between parent and teacher committee 

members made things go smoothly last year. Therefore, I would like to 

thank all the committee members and parent helpers for their 

contribution! 

 I hope the PTA this year would be more successful! 

Wish you all great health and happiness!  



             Mr. Yuen Sek 

Cheung 

 

             Chairperson of the 

PTA 

 

 


